
Mark Carda 
Manager Electrical Engineering 
Mark.Carda@blackhillscorp.com 

Karen Cremer 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol A venue 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

June 1, 2016 

409 Deadwood Avenue 
Rapid City, South Dakota 57709-1400 

P: 605.721.2274 

RE: EL14-061, In the Matter of the Application of Black Hills Power, Inc. for a Permit to 
Construct a 230kV Transmission Line from Northeastern Wyoming to the Rapid City area in 
South Dakota. 

Dear Ms. Cremer: 

Attached with this letter are four ( 4) files transmitting final pre-construction plans for the 230kV 
Transmission Line. This submittal is required under Settlement Stipulation, Item 28 approved in 
Docket EL 14-061. 

Attached Files: 

Lange to Border-Access Roads - May 2016 
Border to Lange - Plan and Profile, Sheets 1-15 
Border to Lange -Plan and Profile, Sheets 16-30 
Border to Lange - Plan and Profile, Sheets 31-45 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

Improving life with energy 
www.blackhillspower.com 


